
Please oppose this bill.  Children are individuals and all learn differently.  Private schools offer choice and alternatives in education.  
This bill will take away school choice for all children.  This bill will strengthen government reach on our children and leave parents 
without as much educational and medical choice.  Anyone who cares about the well-being of children should oppose this bill.


